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• SAIL UPDATE 

January 2015 
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The February 2015 meeting will include: 
+ Get Healthy with Sandy! 
+ Discussing the 2015 Bills of interest . 
+ Advocacy Day planning! 
+ Decision making procedures 

7- .. - - - - - - -

~-- ,, · A Note from the Chair 
~~.... -~- --- .:_ . ·~. _,,_.._ - - - - ' 

January 2015 

Hello everyone, I hope you all are ready for our 2015 legislative session. I feel 
we have started 2015 on a positive note. We welcomed our new admin Noah 
Seidel, and a big congratulations to our new vice chair Eric Matthes. I want to 
wish everyone a safe travel to the next SAIL meeting on February 10th and to 
Advocacy Day on February 11th. Remember to always to be prepared for bad 
weather. 
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Sincerely, Anthony Nash II, Chair of SAIL Noah Seidel, Anthony Nash II 

For more information about SAIL, contact Noah Seidel ; noah@ arcwa.org 1.888. 754.8798 ext. 102 




